
Tuesday, 15 January 2019

VETERINARY REPORT: Loveatfirstsight

Report requested by: Owners of horse / Robert & Jane Clement / Insurance Co.

The above mare underwent resting upper respiratory tract endoscopy at Tamworth Equine Veterinary
Centre on the 15th January 2019. The mare had a history of poor performance. On endoscopic
examination of the upper respiratory tract there were no significant findings. The mare had grade 1/5 left
laryngeal function (normal, synchronous movement). There was no mucous accumulation in the trachea.
There were no findings on this examination to suggest a possible cause for the poor performance
observed. 

If you have any questions regarding this case please contact me at Scone Equine Hospital on the number
below.

Dr Amy Williamson BVSc Hons, MVS, MANZCVS (Equine Surgery)
VPB Registration: N9095

Please ensure that this report is forwarded to the horse’s owner and the person responsible for the future
care of the horse, as well as to the insurer, if applicable.


